
Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

May 18,20 12 

The Honorable PeterS. Winokur 
Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Faciliti es Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20004 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

This letter is in response to the April 3, 2012, Defense Nuclear Facili ties Safety Board 
(Board) letter requesting a report and a briefing on the approach to be used to resolve 
issues with the Waste Treatment and Immobilization Plant (WTP) project's FLUENT 
model. 

This letter is to notify you that an additional 60 days beyond the May 18, 2012, due date 
is requested and needed to complete our response to the Board. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Mr. Matthew Moury, 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Safety, Security, and Quality Programs, at 
(202) 586-515 I . 

S in&~ 
David Huizenga 
Senior Advisor 

fo r Environmental Management 

cc: Scott Samuelson, ORP 
Gary Brunson, ORP 
Mari-Jo Campagnone, HS- 1. I 
Tracy Mustin, EM-2 
Alice Williams, EM-2.1 
Matthew Moury, EM-40 
Todd Lapointe, EM-4 1 (Acting) 

® Printed Wi th soy ink on recycled paper 




